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ABTKD NEWSLETTER JUNE 2018 
Welcome to our latest newsletter containing news and information about our clubs and 

events. Check our website news page for further updates – www.abtkd.co.uk 
 

 

LICENCE RENEWALS 

 

The following student licences will expire at the end of July. 
Please renew via the PayPal link on the website before 30th June: 

 No licences expiring 
 

The following student licences will expire at the end of August. 
Please renew via the PayPal link on the website before 31st July: 

 Zain Amin, Reinis Beihmanis, Mason Collins, Naomi Collins, Anthony Gayle, 
Aleeza Haroon, Adam Jaszewski, Jayden Johnson, Ellie McCormack, Eve McGrory, 

Malaika Noor, Praveer Phull, Mackenzie Poultney, Hayaam Yaseen, Safa Yaseen 
 

 

CLOSURE DATES 

 

Upcoming club closure dates as follows: 
Sunday 27th – Tuesday 29th May inclusive (Spring Bank Holiday) 

Friday 17th August – Sunday 2nd September inclusive (Summer break) 
 
 

GENERAL DATA PROTECTION REGULATION 

 

I currently use collected data to contact members and parents with updates such as newsletters and 
information such as licence renewals. Under the new GDPR, I am obliged to check if you would still like to 

receive this contact from me after 25th May in which case you need do nothing at all. 
If you would prefer not to be contacted, please let me know as soon as possible. 

I have included the full privacy policy issued by the TAGB on the third page of this newsletter. 
I am obliged to present this information to you and ask that you read it. 

 
 

WORLD CHAMPIONSHIPS 

 

The Tae Kwon-Do International World Championships is on 21st and 22nd July at Birmingham Arena. 
Entry deadline is Friday 8th June at Fight Club. Full details available via website ‘Tournaments’ page. 

 
 

LINCOLNSHIRE CHAMPIONSHIPS 

 
The Lincolnshire Champs is on Saturday 16th June at Grantham Meres Leisure Centre in Grantham. 

Entry deadline is Friday 25th May at Fight Club. 
Full details are available on our website via the ‘Tournaments’ page. 

There are multiple divisions and events at this tournament and it is a great starting place for the younger, 
less experienced members to gain knowledge and confidence in the competition circuit. 

 
 

WELSH CHAMPS SUCCESS 

 

Well done to Gints Birnbaums and Eva McDowell from Acocks Green club and Jayden Johnson from 
Castle Vale club who represented us at the Welsh Champs. Lots of knowledge and experience gained and 

congratulation to Gints who won gold for individual sparring as well as gold for tag team.  
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STECHFORD CLUB TIME CHANGE 

 

The start time for our classes on both Monday and Thursday for Stechford club at Colebourne Primary 
School will change from 5pm to 5:15pm. The new class time of 5:15-6pm will be in place from Monday 4th 

June onwards and will allow for our brand new weekly sparring class on Thursdays at Stechford club. 
 
 

THURSDAY SPARWARS 

 

Brand new for June will be our weekly sparring session, Thursday SparWars at Stechford TAGB. 
 

every Thursday 4:30-5:10pm, Colebourne Primary School, Stechford Road, B34 6BJ. 
 

All ages and grades are welcome, all children must be accompanied by an adult in the dojang for the 
duration. You will need full TAGB safety sparring equipment and £1 on the door. 

 
We also have our weekly SuperSpars session… 

 
every Sunday 6-7pm, Sheldon Community Centre, Sheldon Heath Road, B26 2RU. 

£2 on the door, same rules. 
 

As well as our weekly Fight Club session… 
 

every Friday 7-8:30pm, Lode Heath School, Lode Lane, Solihull, B91 2HW. 
£3 on the door, same rules. 

 
Please support these sessions whenever possible as we will be concentrating on grading syllabus in 
normal club classes, so Thursdays, Fridays and Sundays will be the only option for regular sparring. 

 
 

PART MEMBERSHIP TO END IN SEPTEMBER 

 

After careful consideration, it has been decided that we will no longer offer the option of ‘part membership’ 
(£25 per month) to any new members and all current part members will be asked to convert to full 

membership (£35 per month) from 1st October 2018. I understand that this will displease some people and 
we will inevitably lose some students, but I can only see that we will benefit overall from transparency, 
consistency and higher standards with all our members training at least twice per week. I envisage this 

internally lifting work ethic and promoting friendly competition. 
I hope all our part members and parents can understand and accept the reasons behind this. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Anthony Brennan, 5th Dan Instructor, www.abtkd.co.uk  
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 Privacy Policy 
 

Introduction 
This privacy policy sets out how we use and protect any information that you give to us 

when you become a member of the TAGB. 

We are committed to ensuring that your privacy is protected, and we will never release your 

personal details to any third party without your express consent. When you complete an 

application to join a TAGB club, certain personal information is collected from you.  You 

can be assured that it will only be used in accordance with this privacy policy. 
 

What information we will collect: 

• Forename and Surname 

• Date of Birth 

• Photograph 

• Current Address 

• Contact telephone numbers 

• Contact email address 

• Gender 

• Medical Conditions 

• Next of Kin name and emergency contact details. 

 

Why we need the information we gather 

We require this information to administer your membership and to provide the products and 

services you have requested from us and provide you with an efficient service for the 

following reasons: 

• Internal record keeping 

• Sending membership fee notices to you 

• Recording financial transaction to your membership fee account 

• Contacting you with relevant club and Association correspondence 

• Maintaining a record of any recognised competitions you may take part in 

• Maintaining a record of your grade status and related grading examinations 

• Confirming your grade to other Associations or International Bodies if they request 

confirmation of your grade for any competitions you have entered with them 

• Sharing personal details with the British Taekwondo Council (The United Kingdom 

National Governing Body for Tae kwon-do) for membership and insurance purposes only. 
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The TAGB will retain your personal information on our membership database for the 

duration of your membership, and for a period of 12 months after your membership has 

expired. 

We take your privacy seriously and all such information is held on secure servers.  The 

TAGB complies with all applicable Data Protection Regulations.  We may change and 

update this policy from time to time  

and will notify you accordingly. 

This policy is effective from 20/05/2018 
 

Notes: 

1) Under GDPR you have the right to view all data we hold on you.  Access to this 

information can be obtained from your TAGB Instructor. 

2) Under GDPR you have the right to complain to the Information Commissioner’s Office 

(ICO) if you think there is a problem in the way your data is being handled. 

 


